
 

 

NOTICE TO STUDENTS 

TO: Yellowquill University College Students 

 Education Directors and Post-Secondary Counsellors 

 

FR: Bobbi Pompana 

 Director 

 

DT: February 22, 2022 

 

RE: CLASSES RESUMING – April 4, 2022 

 

Please be advised that the date has changed for classes to resume at Yellowquill University 

College.  The last notice that went out indicated that we would resume classes as of February 

28th.  As of today, Covid 19 is making its way through the students and the staff. There are a 

number of students who are currently sick and staff are getting sick one at a time. 

This is a difficult  as whatever decision we make it will not please everyone -some students want 

to come back, others are scared to come back while others prefer to continue learning online. 

As you are all used to the learning on-line process now we will continue with that until April 4, 

2022.  Restrictions are also changing over the month of March, so I have indicated to Instructors 

that they can let you into the building and work with you one on one if they want to.  They can 

decide how many students to have at a time…you will just need to call or email them to make 

the arrangements.  The vaccine and mask requirement will still be in effect within the building. 

We want to do what is in the best interest to you as students, as well as your family and everyone 

you have contact with.   

Stay safe and healthy and keep up with your studies.  This will get better at some point! 

Thank you 

 


